
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

BHEHOA Board Recruitment Announcement 
 
The Baldwin Hills Estates Homeowners Association, BHEHOA, is seeking volunteer leaders to join 
our dynamic board of directors. More information about BHEHOA is available at 
https://www.bhehoa.org  
 
Our goals continue to focus on security, beautification and advocacy. We want homeowners to 
understand the positive impact BHEHOA can have on your experience living in our amazing 
community. It is important for the board to work hard to communicate the benefits of the BHEHOA to 
homeowners and residents.  
 
Board members are actively involved in organizational governance, and are expected to attend 
monthly board meetings, participate in at least one board committee, we ask everyone to make a 
personal financial contribution, and commit to 5-10 hours per month. 
 
The board needs a variety of skills, including but not limited to board candidates with accounting, 
legal, technology, community beautification projects, block captain outreach, local schools, and local 
government expertise.  
 
The Nominating Committee is now recruiting potential candidates to interview for our Board of 
Directors and accepting applications. I am actively soliciting you to become a committed volunteer 
and serve on our Board of Directors, and/or on a committee and help us with our work.  Please 
nominate yourself or someone else and advise me, Diana Price. You may email me at 
diana@dianapriceassociates.com or text 310.650.5505. Please complete the BHEHOA Board of 
Directors application form and advise of a convenient time to interview you by phone. 
 
We look forward to serving our community with you. 
 
 
Diana Price 
BHEHOA Election Chair 
Nominating Committee 
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